
Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA

L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0902997 to WC0903008

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 236993
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 236993

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 236993

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=236993&p=6682
CID:236993
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=236993&p=6682


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0902997

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0902997

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0902997

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581256&p=6682&sn=WC0902997
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581256&p=6682&sn=WC0902997
SN:WC0902997


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0902998

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0902998

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0902998

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581257&p=7375&sn=WC0902998
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581257&p=7375&sn=WC0902998
SN:WC0902998


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0902999

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0902999

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0902999

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581258&p=9233&sn=WC0902999
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581258&p=9233&sn=WC0902999
SN:WC0902999


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903000

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903000

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903000

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581259&p=7137&sn=WC0903000
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581259&p=7137&sn=WC0903000
SN:WC0903000


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903001

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903001

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903001

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581260&p=8682&sn=WC0903001
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581260&p=8682&sn=WC0903001
SN:WC0903001


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903002

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903002

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903002

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581261&p=4792&sn=WC0903002
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581261&p=4792&sn=WC0903002
SN:WC0903002


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903003

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903003

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903003

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581262&p=8434&sn=WC0903003
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581262&p=8434&sn=WC0903003
SN:WC0903003


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903004

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903004

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903004

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581263&p=3364&sn=WC0903004
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581263&p=3364&sn=WC0903004
SN:WC0903004


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903005

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903005

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903005

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581264&p=2424&sn=WC0903005
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581264&p=2424&sn=WC0903005
SN:WC0903005


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903006

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903006

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903006

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581265&p=5382&sn=WC0903006
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581265&p=5382&sn=WC0903006
SN:WC0903006


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903007

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903007

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903007

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581266&p=1917&sn=WC0903007
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581266&p=1917&sn=WC0903007
SN:WC0903007


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903008

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903008

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903008

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581267&p=2430&sn=WC0903008
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581267&p=2430&sn=WC0903008
SN:WC0903008


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0903009 to WC0903020

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 236994
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 236994

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 236994

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=236994&p=8691
CID:236994
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=236994&p=8691


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903009

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903009

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903009

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581268&p=8691&sn=WC0903009
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581268&p=8691&sn=WC0903009
SN:WC0903009


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903010

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903010

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903010

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581269&p=5820&sn=WC0903010
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581269&p=5820&sn=WC0903010
SN:WC0903010


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903011

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903011

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903011

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581270&p=6530&sn=WC0903011
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581270&p=6530&sn=WC0903011
SN:WC0903011


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903012

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903012

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903012

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581271&p=8438&sn=WC0903012
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581271&p=8438&sn=WC0903012
SN:WC0903012


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903013

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903013

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903013

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581272&p=5126&sn=WC0903013
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581272&p=5126&sn=WC0903013
SN:WC0903013


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903014

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903014

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903014

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581273&p=3604&sn=WC0903014
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581273&p=3604&sn=WC0903014
SN:WC0903014


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903015

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903015

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903015

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581274&p=3919&sn=WC0903015
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581274&p=3919&sn=WC0903015
SN:WC0903015


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903016

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903016

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903016

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581275&p=8629&sn=WC0903016
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581275&p=8629&sn=WC0903016
SN:WC0903016


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903017

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903017

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903017

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581276&p=6597&sn=WC0903017
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581276&p=6597&sn=WC0903017
SN:WC0903017


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903018

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903018

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903018

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581277&p=4123&sn=WC0903018
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581277&p=4123&sn=WC0903018
SN:WC0903018


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903019

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903019

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903019

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581278&p=6579&sn=WC0903019
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581278&p=6579&sn=WC0903019
SN:WC0903019


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903020

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903020

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903020

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581279&p=973&sn=WC0903020
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581279&p=973&sn=WC0903020
SN:WC0903020


Laboratory:
WearCheck Canada Inc.
C8-1175 Appleby Line
Burlington, ON L7L 5H9
CANADA

Ship To:
MVT Canadian Bus
133 Welham Road
Barrie, ON L4N 8Y3
CA L 4 N 8 Y 3

  Carton Contents:
12 x Sample Bottles
12 x Sample Mailers
12 x Sample Information Forms (SIFs)
SIF# WC0903021 to WC0903032

W C - M O B - 1

scan to track samples from this carton and/or to manage these sample kits

 236995
 CARTON ID

place on return shipping box

ID# 236995

keep for your records  * THESE LABELS PEEL OFF *

ID# 236995

scan to track carton/samples

Customer:

Shipped:

https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=236995&p=9195
CID:236995
https://wcoa.de?m=tc&c=236995&p=9195


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903021

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903021

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903021

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581280&p=9195&sn=WC0903021
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581280&p=9195&sn=WC0903021
SN:WC0903021


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903022

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903022

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903022

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581281&p=5278&sn=WC0903022
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581281&p=5278&sn=WC0903022
SN:WC0903022


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903023

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903023

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903023

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581282&p=616&sn=WC0903023
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581282&p=616&sn=WC0903023
SN:WC0903023


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903024

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903024

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903024

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581283&p=8151&sn=WC0903024
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581283&p=8151&sn=WC0903024
SN:WC0903024


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903025

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903025

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903025

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581284&p=4825&sn=WC0903025
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581284&p=4825&sn=WC0903025
SN:WC0903025


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903026

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903026

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903026

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581285&p=6377&sn=WC0903026
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581285&p=6377&sn=WC0903026
SN:WC0903026


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903027

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903027

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903027

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581286&p=7593&sn=WC0903027
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581286&p=7593&sn=WC0903027
SN:WC0903027


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903028

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903028

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903028

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581287&p=1873&sn=WC0903028
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581287&p=1873&sn=WC0903028
SN:WC0903028


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903029

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903029

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903029

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581288&p=2322&sn=WC0903029
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581288&p=2322&sn=WC0903029
SN:WC0903029


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903030

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903030

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903030

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581289&p=4260&sn=WC0903030
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581289&p=4260&sn=WC0903030
SN:WC0903030


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903031

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903031

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903031

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581290&p=8644&sn=WC0903031
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581290&p=8644&sn=WC0903031
SN:WC0903031


!

CUSTOMER CODE: MVTBAR

EMAIL/ATTN:

UNIT No.:
ENGINE MAKE: ___________ MODEL:

WORK ORDER #:

OIL BRAND & GRADE:

SAMPLE DATE: _____________MM / DD / YY

TIME UNITS: Hours / Kilometers / Miles / Other

TIME ON UNIT: _________________

TIME ON OIL: ___________________ CHANGED: YES / NO

TIME ON FILTER: _______________ SERVICED: YES / NO

SCAN TO COMPLETE ON-LINE

WC0903032

 WC sample kits will be replaced with unused kits if defective in manufacture, labeling, or packaging,
or if lost by us or any associate company even though by negligence or other fault. WC shall not be
liable or responsible for the future performance or failure of any engine, piece of equipment or
material involved in any test or sample.  The Company makes no warranties, representations, or
guaranties with respect to the performance of any such engine, piece of equipment, or material.

  AFFIX MACHINE LABEL OR COMPLETE THIS INFORMATION

 Comments:

1000-014Add Tests: 

PLACE COMPLETED FORM IN MAILER (DON`T STICK TO MAILER)

KEEP FOR TRACKING THIS SAMPLE

WC0903032

scan to track sample

ID or S/N:

Sample Date:

STICK ON BOTTLE

WC0903032
Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581291&p=3981&sn=WC0903032
https://wcoa.de?m=st&s=2581291&p=3981&sn=WC0903032
SN:WC0903032
http://www.tcpdf.org

